
6/2/2025

Oklahoma Statewide Contract SW0133 was awarded with the base agreement period commencing
12/30/2022 – 6/30/2025.  The State of Oklahoma is requesting to exercise a 180-day extension through 
12/21/2025 at the same pricing and terms. 

Please indicate your firm’s response to this request and return by email.

Yes, our firm agrees to the 180-day extension on the above-listed contract.

No, our firm does not agree to the 180-day extension on the above-listed contract.

By: _______________________________

Name: _______________________________    

Title: _______________________________

Date: _______________________________

Send response to the contracting officer email below by    ASAP

Contracting Officer: Ryan Gold

Email: ryan.gold@omes.ok.gov

Phone: 405-568-6108

Cinzia Thomas

Sr. Legal Specialist - Contracts

June 11, 2025

______________________


